
CANADA POSTAL STRIKE 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 

In light of the Canada Post Strike, the Township offers the 

following options for residents to pay their bills: 

• pre-authorized payments 

• online payments 

• after-hour drop box  

• and in person 

 

Residents that typically mail their cheques to the Township 

are welcome to drop payment off in the after-hour drop 

box or come to the office in person. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact the office at 519-692-5148. 

 

 


